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Members of the Joint Subcommittee: Your statewide service is appreciated and I 

encourage you to support HB 4156 to help improve language regarding stalking 

orders and offenses. 

 

As someone who has experienced stalking behavior (and personally known others 

who endured similar terror), I would be very grateful for your support of this important 

bill. 

 

Thanks again for your service, as well as your time in consideration of this important 

matter. 


